
GILA RIVER TRANSIT

(520) 562-6020  |  GILARIVERTRANSIT.COM
Effective 7/11/2024

Please continue to call us or visit gilarivertransit.com to confirm 
service before making travel plans. 

Due to staff  shortages, 
effective Wed. Aug. 16, 2023, 
EAST SIDE SHUTTLE and 
WEST END SHUTTLE are 
canceled until further notice.

CENTRAL SHUTTLE
Service is canceled Fri. 7/12 due to staff  shortage. 
Regular service may resume Mon. 7/15. 
Service is canceled Fri. 7/19 due to staff  shortage. 
Regular service may resume Mon. 7/22. 

SACATON SHUTTLE
Service is canceled Fri. 7/12 due to staff  shortage. 
Regular service may resume Mon. 7/15. 
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